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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: PSNC CEO reflects on RSG proposals; vote opens soon on proposals to improve PSNC and LPCs; webinar on Data Security & Protection Toolkit; vaccination services survey.

RSG Proposals: Video message from PSNC's CEO
PSNC Chief Executive Janet Morrison has recorded a video message for community pharmacy contractors about her personal reflections on the proposals for the future of PSNC and LPCs made by the Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG).

In the video, Janet recognises the proposals as sensible and practical steps that any modern and forward-thinking sector should be taking, which will ultimately lead to better outcomes for contractors. She concludes that a yes vote would mark a positive change for the future, demonstrating a willingness to move forward together, thereby strengthening the legitimacy and credibility of the sector.

Watch the video update

Less than a week until contractor vote opens
The RSG has also reminded community pharmacy contractors that the vote on its proposals will open this Friday (27th May 2022).

In an email update issued last week, the RSG informed contractors that a second pre-vote notice had now been sent and that an on-demand version of an earlier national contractor briefing event was now available.

Visit the RSG website to learn more about its proposals

Last chance to register for Data Security & Protection Toolkit webinar
Contractors who would like some support with completing the Data Security and Protection Toolkit for 2021/22 are reminded to sign-up for tomorrow evening's PSNC webinar.

During the webinar, representatives from PSNC and NHS Digital will discuss the Toolkit questions, talk delegates through the available guidance materials, and answer questions about making the declaration.

Register for the webinar

Survey on pharmacy vaccination services
The World Pharmacy Council (WPC), working with Pfizer, is asking community pharmacists from around the world to contribute to the sector's future direction by completing a short survey about their experience of and attitudes towards the provision of vaccination services and the existing support requirements.

Complete the survey
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